
Andrea Gyger

From: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: FW: Warning against 3rd party delivery

 

From: Joan Laden   

Sent: Monday, August 18, 2014 2:03 PM 

To: Public Elections 

Subject: Warning against 3rd party delivery 

 
I would respectfully urge you to include a warning somewhere on this election’s ballots “that to allow a third 

party to mail or deliver your ballot is to risk not having your vote count”. Or something to that effect. Mike 

Laden 




